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Greenwich Nursery School News 
It’s November and we can’t believe we are two months into the school year. November is a 
time for giving thanks here at GNS! This month we will introduce the color blue and the shape 
square, along with the letters I, U and C. We will begin the month learning about Election Day 
and on November 5th we will have a vote for a special snack to be served along with the 
snack you provide. We will celebrate our November birthdays on November 14th. We will be 
making drums for our Pow Wow so please send in a coffee can or something similar in size for 
your child by November 14th. We will celebrate Thanksgiving on November 26th with a Pow 
Wow. Parents are welcome to come back at 11:00 am to see what their children have been 
learning and to Give Thanks at our celebration. Snacks/refreshments will be supplied this day. 
Reminder, your child’s flu records are due back by December 10th. 
 
Friday Extended Learning has been going well and the children have had a lot of fun learning 
about other countries.  This month we will begin our Holidays Around the World. We will start in 
India and learn their culture and all about Diwali, the festival of lights. We will then learn about 
Hanukkah. 
 
Daily Reminders 
Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case 
of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to 
season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 
Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  Snack 
bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any 

peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 
Large Motor Fun! 
We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor 
play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for safety.  We also 
recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go outside each day weather 
permitting. 
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